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Presidentõs Message  
As I pen this message, there is no snow on the front 

lawn, no moisture on the road and one silly tree showing 

budding signs. The retail stores are so confused they are 

selling Valentineôs Day, St. Patrickôs Day and Easter 

goodies all in the same aisle. Now I am confused! 

A big thank you to Karen Exley and her daughter Leslie 

Drake for their  

inspirational presentation of 20 years of quilting growth. 

The most common comment to be heard was òThat is the 

best yet!ò. It really proves that we all can DO IT! 

The February meeting brings Sarah Yetman, a Brantford 

quilter, to our podium. Come, sit back, relax, enjoy and 

be inspired once more. Your program committee has next 

year already planned with more exciting and different 

speakers. 

St. Valentineôs Day originated as a Western Christian 

liturgical feast day honoring one or more early saints 

named Valentinus. Today we say. ñWill you be my 

Valentine?ò and we eat heart shaped candies and 

cookies. Letôs all be Valentines at the AQG meeting! 

March brings us National Quilting day therefore on Friday 

the 17 and Saturday the 18th I invite eight of you per day 

to come to my house for a charity sewing day. Bring your 

machine. Iôll have the cutting done we aim to stitch 2 quilt 

tops in a day. 905-844-0574 or speak to me at the 

meeting. 

See you at the February meeting. 

Jackie Syer, President 
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Doors open at 6:15 
Meeting starts at 7:00 

 
Third Wednesday of each month  
Marshall Memorial United Church  

20 Gilbert Ave, Ancaster 

 

http://www.ancasterquilters.com/home
mailto:ancasterquilters@yahoo.com


Programme 
  

In January we viewed the wonderful show of 
quilts and stories from our members, Leslie 
and Karen. Thank you again ladies. 
Since it is February, it is fitting we welcome 
Sarah Yetman, a young quilter from Brantford. 
She began quilting 5 years ago while on 
maternity leave with her first son, and has 
been creating ever since. 
Sarah will present examples of the styles and 
techniques that made her fall in LOVE with this 
art.  
 

Kathy Conway & Jane Couper 

Program 2017 

February- Sarah Yetman- Brantford quilter 
 
March-Lana Thompson- Quilt Junction store 
 
April- Tracey Lawko - Sources of Inspiration  
 
May- Jane Saunders -Trunk show & Quilt  
 Canada 
June- member social  
  
NOTE:  the list of speakers is subject to change and be 
sure to check your current newsletter to be up to date.  

 

Membership 
 
Membership renewals for the 2017 - 2018 
guild year will commence in March. Renewals 
will continue through April and May. After 
May 31st, memberships will be offered to 
anyone on the wait list if we have spaces to 
fill. The membership cost for returning 
members will be $40. This is the same fee as 
last year. New members will pay $45 (the 
additional fee is to help cover the cost of the 
membership name tag). The process will be 
the same as last year and members are 
asked to pay by either cash or cheque.  Post 
dated cheques will not be accepted. 
Additional details will follow in the March 
newsletter. Please remember to sign in at the 
membership table when you enter the hall. 
 
 
Cathy Pinelli 
AQG Membership Chairperson 
905 389-3607 
ppinelli@rogers.com 
 

NOTE: the membership list published by 
the Ancaster Quilterôs Guild is for the sole 
purpose of personal communication of 
members within our guild.  
 

Page 2 Ancaster Quilterõs Guild  

Snacks  

Irene McDonald, Kathy Conway, Hanna Nudds,  

Margaret Messier, Cathy Roberts, Cindy Spong   

Please make 3-4 dozen pieces   

With Thanks Martha Forbes  
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Quilting Fabrics  

Notions 

Machine Quilting  

Block of the Month  

Kits 

 

356 Wilson Street East, Ancaster 

905-304-0180 

thequiltrack@sympatico.ca   -  www.thequiltrack.ca 

Caring Cards  
Remember to send the 
name of members to 
whom a caring card 
should be sent. Please 
send this information to 

Jackie Syer .  

Email:  

jackiesyer@gmail.com 

Phone: 905 844 0574 

mailto:thequiltrack@sympatico.ca
http://www.thequiltrack.ca
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Block of the Month  
 
Two more instructional sheets are now ready for pickup.  Keep going! The end is in 
sight!  See you at the pick up table. 
 
Marge Daniel and Sam Croucher  Co-Chairs  
 
 

Workshops and UFO 
Dates 

 

Another successful UFO weekend. 
We all had fun in our pajamas, 
creating our masterpieces. Our next 
UFO weekend is March 3rd and 4th. 

On the Saturday the 4th, Jackie    
Syer is teaching the Lemoyne Star, 
we still have spots available and   
signups can take place at our 
February meeting. Don't be 
disappointed, sign up so you can be 
a part of this  amazing class. Check 
out samples at the meeting, your 
project can be big or small remember 
it's up to you. 

We will then have one UFO weekend 
left, April 21st and 22nd. We will be 
having a small demonstration on a 
bag that can be made in a day. 

Janice and Wendy 
Workshop Committee 


